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Thursday 23rd November 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

This year, our School Councillors have chosen to fundraise for Save the Children by taking part in Christmas Jumper Day. 

This will take place on Friday 8th December. Children are welcome to come to school in non-uniform wearing a 

Christmas jumper, hat, or in Christmas colours. 

 

We kindly ask for a donation of £1. All money received will be donated to Save the Children. 

 

There will be optional face painting throughout the day by Mrs Fletcher for an additional £1. If you wish your child to have 

their face painted, please complete the parental permission option on the school app. 

If you have any unwanted Christmas jumpers to donate to our local Save the Children charity shop, we have a donation 

bag in the school office. 

For more information about Christmas Jumper Day, please visit https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-

day/about 

We really appreciate your support and we hope we are able to raise lots of money for Save the Children!  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss C Allan 

Year 2 Teacher  
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